Town Of Truro
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Energy Committee Minutes

November 14, 2022

The Energy Committee held a meeting on November 14, 2022, convened via
GoToMeeting at 4:30p. Attending were Brian Boyle (Chair), Mark Farber, Bob Higgins-
Steele, David Spencer, and Lindsey Wilson, being a quorum of the Committee. Jarrod
Cabral, DPW Director, joined the meeting.

Town Update. Jarrod provided updates regarding the Capital Improvement Plan (CIP).
The Committee discussed the entire plan with particular attention to those items with
energy implications.

Jarrod left the meeting.

Solar. The Committee discussed whether and how the Town could hire a solar
consultant to advise on ownership options.

Minutes. Minutes from the August 8, September 12, and October 21, 2022 meetings
were approved.

CLC and CVEC. No updates on either Cape Light Compact or the Cape and Vineyard
Electric Coop.

Whole Government Approach. The Committee discussed options for implementing a
Whole Government Approach to climate within the Town.

Net Metering. Mark and David hope to meeting soon with Alex Lessin, Finance
Director.

Walsh Project. The Committee concluded it should write a formal memo to the Walsh
Committee with Energy Committee perspectives.

The next meeting is scheduled for December 12, 2022 at 4:30p. The meeting was
adjourned at 6:00p.
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